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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 21st May 2007





Question No. 2
QUESTION: Councillor Jim Daly 

To ask the Manager to make a statement on the soccer pitch which has been developed to a high standard with goal posts by the Parks Department, on the adjoining lands at Rathcoole. The goal posts were afterwards removed, our local soccer team are playing in Clondalkin as a home venue, no satisfactory explanation has been given for this?

REPLY:
There are no current plans for the provision of a soccer pitch at the location in question. The future development of Rathcoole Park will be further considered in the light of ongoing overall developments in the area. A newly formed local soccer club with one adult team have been allocated a pitch in Corkagh Park.
